

December 17, 2008

Hi Folks,

With a lot of deliberation, it has been decided to CANCEL this weekend's camp at Asessippi. The weather is too risky and it's a long way and a lot of money if we have to sit in the hotel!

We will TRY to have training at Springhill on Saturday and Sunday mornings from 9 - 12 and perhaps on Monday as well. Check the Hotline (989-3247) on Friday night after 8 (and again on Saturday) to confirm if we are training.

Could you please respond to me by tomorrow night if you are planning on taking advantage of the Saturday and Sunday mornings so that Brian can plan for appropriate coaching.

We are a sport that is ruled by the weather! And if you are feeling bummed out about the weather, I offer this perspective . . .you could be with 425 children after 4 days of indoor recess and 2 Christmas concerts!

Our Sunshine Camp will be a go on a modified schedule. Please contact Brian directly to make the final arrangements for that camp.

Stay warm.
Cathy